
CHERRY CLASS
DECEMBER 2020

NEWSLETTER

Dear Parents,

Thank you for coming to our Parent – Teacher Meeting. It had been a 

privilege to tell all about the progress of your children had made.

Time flies so fast! It's already December and it is the time to celebrate 

Christmas! I know everyone are so excited to have our Christmas party and this 

month will be very busy because we're going to practice our dance and song 

presentation.

We will still continue our lessons this month and we're going to make a lot 

of crafts about Christmas and surely the kids will be going to enjoy it.

We have new friends in Cherry Class who will join us this month. We 

welcome Soma and Noah! Let's have fun and enjoy learning English together!

Stay Safe Everyone and don’t forget to wear mask! Thank You. 

   

Ms. Bhabie

Ms. Ange

Ms. Maki

Ms. Aimi



CONVERSATIONS

* What is your name?

/ My name is ________

* How are you today?

/ I'm fine thank you!

* I'm here!

* Here you are!

* How many?

“CHRISTMAS TIME IS HERE”

Ring, ring, ring the bells, (2x)

Ring them loud and clear, (2x)

To tell the children everywhere,

(2x)

That Christmas time is here. (2x)

*Learning Alphabets  S and T

*VOCABULARIES

S for seahorse, seal, socks,

sun

T for teeth, top, tie, tent

* Counting Numbers from 1- 10

* Recognizing number 8

* Recognizing the color Blue

* Learning the shape Crescent

* Winter and Christmas Craft



MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

1

BLUE

2

CRAFT

3

S CRAFT

4

LETTER S

7

COLORING S

8

VOCAB. S

9

PRACTICE

10

PRACTICE

11

LETTER T

14

INVITATION

CRAFT

15

CRESENT CRAFT

16

CRESENT

17

T CRAFT

18

NUMBER 8

21

CHRISTMAS

CRAFT 

22

CRAFT

23

CHRISTMAS

PARTY

KEISEI

 
EVAN 

SCHEDULE OF ACTIVITIES FOR DECEMBER

 REMINDERS

* Dec. 23rd – Christmas

Party

* Dec. 24th   – Winter

break start

*  Jan.  12th 2021  –

Start of class

EVAN

HIRONA


